
 
 
BOROUGH UPDATE MARCH 31, 2020 
OFFICE CLOSURE AND UTILITY BILLING 
 
The Borough office remains closed to the public until further notice. Personnel continue to work 
remotely with access to phone and email for all inquiries. We have mailed first quarter utility bills 
and they should begin arriving late this week with payment due April 30. The Borough encourages 
all residents to use Xpress Bill Pay for payment using eChecks, automatic withdraw or credit/debit 
card payments. Information about Xpress Bill Pay (a free service) can be found online at 
www.greencastlepa.gov. Residents can also submit payment via USPS or by hand delivery in the 
drop-box located to the right of the Borough office door. If you require a receipt in addition to the 
one provided on your bill, please provide a note with your payment specifying the return address 
and one will be mailed to you.  
 
As always, we thank you for your patience and continued understanding during this time of constant 
change. The Borough will notify all residents of any updates to our operations as quickly as they 
become available. 


